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Qld Government,

I am writing to you to demand that the bill tabled by Yvette D'Ath which seeks to extend
Qld emergency powers is not passed. I am vehemently opposed to this bill and everything
that it covers such as quarantine, travel restrictions, contact tracing, testing, vaccination,
lockdowns, masks, mandates, social distancing, electronic interventions, electronic
directions, any form of health related Identification, fees related to forced quarantine.

I do not consent to any of the items listed above and anything else that is related to
Government emergency powers that take away the freedoms of the people. I do not
consent to this bill being passed at all and it is my wish that it is not passed at all and that
the emergency powers end right now.

Lisa Williams
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